
COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 April 2020 

  
One very clean Library 

 
In the last week State Library has undergone a deep clean. From furniture in public areas, 
carpet, furnishings and fittings, internal glass and bathrooms no surface was left untouched. 
Many hours of hard work means the Library is cleaner than ever.  
 
For those staff onsite, disinfectant surface spray is available in all kitchenettes to sanitise 
your workstations as required. 
 
 

Wellness Survey closes today 

 
Help us understand how you are coping with the changes to your work environment by 
completing the Wellness Survey by close of business today. Your responses will help 
identify and address areas of concern. All responses are anonymous unless you request to 
be contacted. Thanks to everyone who has already completed the survey. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SLQ-COVID19-2

